Following careful consideration of current UK legislation and safety
requirements, we have implemented a complete ban on e-scooters
across our school premises. This decision has been made to ensure we
maintain the highest standards of safety for all our children and
comply with legal obligations.

Under current UK law, privately owned e-scooters are prohibited from
use on public roads, pavements, cycle lanes, and pedestrian areas.

Beyond the legal requirements, we have significant safety concerns
regarding e-scooters. These include potential accidents and trip
hazards for our children and staff. As a school, we must prioritise the
wellbeing of everyone, especially in light of the recent tragic death of
a young man in Wythenshawe.

As of today, we ask that you DO NOT bring any E-Scooters on to the
school premises, as you will be asked to leave. We are no longer
allowing them to be walked through the school grounds.

| appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.
Together, we can maintain a safe and secure environment where our
children can learn and thrive.
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